
 
  

September 2018 

 

  
Dear Families:  

  

Welcome back to another exciting school year! We are writing to share some information 

about our first day, as it will look a little different than in past years.  We are encouraging 

parents to drop off students in the gym no earlier than 11:00 am (bus students will be 

guided to the gym when school opens at 11:00). Students will be placed in 2018-2019 

grade rows (identified by cards on the wall), with French Immersion on one side and 

English on the other. Kindergarteners, as you know, will be following our gradual entry 

schedule (sent to Kindergarten parents by mail) and will not attend classes on this day. 

Teachers will welcome students and lead them to their classrooms. Parents, we ask that 

you please vacate the gym after dropping off your child, due to size constraints and fire 

code, as well as the need for us to get our students to their classes as efficiently as 

possible.   

  

Please note that the class your child attends on Tuesday may not be their permanent 

class/teacher. This is due to increased enrollment and the possible need to reorganize 

our classes.  Additionally, classes are not finalized by the superintendent until the end of 

September. Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to a new year of 

success, celebration and fun.  

  

  

  
Jacqueline Dunn, Principal  
Ecole North Oyster Elementary  
13470 Cedar Rd, Ladysmith, BC V9G 1H6 |  www.sd68.bc.ca  
Office  250 245 3330  
  
Acknowledges that he lives, works, learns and plays on the unceded and traditional territories of the Snuneymuxw, Snaw 
Naw As and Stz’uminus nations.  

  

             Ecole  NORTH OYSTER  Elementary   
  

13470  Cedar Road, Ladysmith, B.C. V9G 1H 6   
Tel: 250 245 3330    Fax:  250 245  2386   

northoyste r.ca    

http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/

